
   

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

                    

 

LDF 

From: devcontrol 
Sent: 30 August 2017 10:47 
To: LDF 
Subject: FW: Objection to planning application R18/105, R18/100 

From: 
Sent: 30 August 2017 09:55 
To: devcontrol 
Subject: Objection to planning application R18/105, R18/100 

I have lived in the Walton/Appleton  area for the best part of 60 years and I'm very concerned to hear 
that  planning application  has been  made for one of the few green areas left in this area. I walk in this area 
daily and the loss of this wild life habitat would have a huge impact on the local wildlife - I see badgers , 
foxes , buzzards, rabbits etc on a daily basis, it would be devastating to  lose this local amenity. 

Apart from the  impact  on local  wildlife the area doesn't  have  the infrastructure 
to  support  the  building  of 495 houses - I live off Red Lane which is already a bottle neck, during the 
morning and evening  rush hours there are constant queues of cars waiting to  negotiate  Red lane bridge and 
backing up on to Whitefield  rd. Red Lane could not withstand  another 1000 cars a day using it on a regular 
basis 

As I said  I walk  across  Hillcliffe on a daily basis and in the winter the field adjoing the Bridgewater canal 
is constantly  flooded, I would not want to live  in a house built there. 

Regards 

R m m 
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